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Dear Raven Families,
As summer winds down and the excitement of a new school year builds, I hope you
are savoring these final days of sunshine, family fun, and a slightly slower pace. I am
overjoyed to begin another year at St. Benedict Cathedral School a place where
faith, community, and a commitment to excellence come together to nurture and
guide each child. 

This year, we are especially focused on growing our Catholic identity, building
strong connections, and equipping students with the skills and values they need to
thrive both now and in the future.

A special welcome to all of our new families joining the Raven community this year!
We are thrilled you are here. To our returning families, welcome home. Your
partnership and trust mean so much to us, and we are eager to make this year one
of growth, joy, and unforgettable experiences. Please remember, we are always
here to support you, answer questions, and cheer on your child’s success.

We are also blessed to welcome several wonderful new faces to our faculty and
staff this year! Please join me in giving a warm Raven welcome to:

Ms. Paulette Laducer, Kindergarten aide
Mrs. Emily Walker, first-grade teacher
Mrs. Katie Smithey, second-grade teacher
Mr. Raymond Franklin, 3-5 resource assistant
Mrs. Cheryl Franklin, 6-8 resource assistant
Mrs. Jennifer Hooper, Preschool and Pre-Kindergarten aide
Mrs. Jennifer Will, Art Teacher
Mr. Cameron Vile, Band Teacher

Their energy, talent, and passion for working with children will be such a gift to our
school community.

Building a future of hope, 
Megan Wright
Principal
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Mrs. Allison Shepherd
School Counselor

Mrs. Jaime Emig
Head Cafeteria Cook

We are thrilled to announce that Mrs. Allison Shepherd
will be joining us full-time as our school counselor! Mrs.
Shepherd will be a wonderful resource for both students
and parents, providing support and guidance as we
continue building a positive, welcoming environment
where every child feels safe, valued, and empowered to
grow and thrive.

We are excited to share that Mrs. Jaime Emig will be
stepping into the role of Head Cafeteria Cook! Jaime is a
dedicated, hardworking member of our school family who
brings both heart and hustle to everything she does. We
are grateful for her commitment to serving our students
delicious and nourishing meals each day, and we look
forward to the energy and care she will bring to our
cafeteria

We are thrilled to announce that Mrs. Jennifer Will will be
stepping into the role of Art Teacher this school year! Mrs.
Will brings a wonderful blend of creativity, enthusiasm,
and a love for inspiring young artists. Her passion for the
fine arts and dedication to student growth will make the
art room a vibrant and engaging space for all our students.
We can’t wait to see the creativity and joy she brings to our
school community!

Mrs. Jennifer Will
Art Teacher



SUMMER 2025

C a t h e d r a l    s c h o o l

page 3

Raven NewsRaven News



SUMMER 2025

C a t h e d r a l    s c h o o l

page 4

Raven NewsRaven News









Support our Mum Fundraiser 

Orders and $ due back by August 20







Starting in September 



NEW this Year
Middle School Math Lab

Starting Monday, August 11



Starting Monday, August 11
















